
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PENRO Marinduaue i

MR. EDGAR R. CASTILLO
Director and Manager, Operations PH
Chevron Philippines Incorporated
6th Floor 6750, Ayala Avenue, Makati City

Dear Mr. Castillo:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your answer to our Notice To Vacate dated July 21, 
2022 regarding the area being occupied by Chevron Philippines Incorporated, formerly Caltex 
Philippines Incorporated, located in Brgy. Balogo, Sta. Cruz, Marinduque.

Relative to your request for an extension of time, you are given another grace period 
considering that you are already preparing the necessary turn-over report to this Office. 
However, your company should constantly coordinate with this Office so that you will be 
properly guided in the conduct of rehabilitation or clean-up before |'ou vacate the area. You 
are required to submit rehabilitation plan and you may also be required to conduct Toxicity 
Characteristic Leaching Procedure (TCLP) based on the result of inspection. The timeline and 
grace period will be determined and decided upon once we received your proposal.

Looking forward for your cooperation and compliance.

Very truly yours, 
/

IMELDA IV^DIAZ
OIC-PENR yfficer

Copy Furnished:

- ^ The Regional Executive Director 
VDENR, MIMAROPA Region 

Roxas Blvd., Emita, Manila

The Regional Director 
Environmental Management Bureau 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

Capitol Compound, Bangbamialon, Boac. Mannduqpe 
(042) 332-1490;(042) 332-1913
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